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CONCEPT STATEMENT

The spatial and formal arrangement of the 
residence is derived from the layering and 
stacking of information found pertinent to 
the context as well as life of an Archaeolo-
gist. Discovery of the past would lead one 
to understand the details and process that 
made the residence a complete composi-
tion. The “crafted” thresholds, materials, 
joinery, and spaces would lead one to an 
understanding of formed architectural space 
and the simple archaeological elegance that 
drives the passion of their field. 
		        
                                              -Christopher Gallot
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THE FIGURING OF ABSENCE

The design is an aid in understanding both 
the Farnsworth House and the ideas of Ludwig 
Mies van der Rohe. It introduces the visitor 
to Mies’s structural vocabulary and examines 
details in detail. 
	 As structure grows in scale, it be-
comes inhabitable space. When occupied, the 
visitor is submersed in what Peter Eisenman 
called “the figuring of absence,” where the 
voids in Mies’s details become inhabitable 
space that is connected to its natural sur-
roundings. 
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